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Year 1&2 Trip to Littlehampton – Tuesday 5 July 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In connection with our Topic this term, ‘How did families have fun in the past?’, we would like 

to take the children out for a trip to Littlehampton on Tuesday 5 July.  

It will be an exciting day out where they will undertake fieldwork on a seaside town, exploring 

the seaside environment and making observational sketches.  We also plan to have a picnic 

lunch on the beach, weather permitting, and will visit the RNLI and take part in a workshop to 

talk and learn all about the important role that they play. 

We are always very conscious of trying to keep costs to parents to a minimum but 

unfortunately, due to rising prices, this trip should cost £20 per pupil.  We understand that 

the cost of living is making things difficult for many families, so the school will subsidise the 

trip by £5 for each pupil, which will make the voluntary contribution cost to parents on this 

occasion £15 per pupil.  

Please make payment for this trip using ParentPay, where you will also be able to 

electronically give consent for your child to come on the trip. Please do this by Thursday 

30 June. If we do not receive sufficient contributions towards the trip unfortunately it will 

have to be cancelled as there are no school funds to contribute beyond what is already 

subsidised.  

Due to the length of the coach journey, we will be leaving at 9.00am and returning to school 

at 4.30pm.  If our return is delayed for any reason, the office will notify you by text and email. 

Children will need to bring a named, fully disposable packed lunch with them on the day, or 

you can order a lunch for your child from our school kitchen.  Please complete our online 

form here: Year 1&2 Littlehampton Trip Form. 

If you would like to discuss options for payment or if you are in receipt of benefits-related 

free school meals, please speak with Mrs Barrett via the school office 01344 424 911 who 

will be able to assist. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Estcourt 

KS1 Phase Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/PEyAdNVS8n

